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TOWN OF FORESTPORT
HEARING FOR CDBG GRANT 2008 @ 6:15 p.m.
FORESTPORT TOWN HALL
FEBRUARY 20™ 2008

MEMBERS PRESENT MEMBERS ABSENT
Councilman-Brian Fox

Councilman-William Rockhill

Councilman-Frederick Ritter

Councilwoman-Mary Ann Rubyor

Supervisor-William Hasenauer

1. Called to order
2. Jim O’Neill
- The legal ad was read by Jim O’Neill
- Jim Stated that this next round CDBG Grant will be town wide
- There are now around 30 application’s on file
- More Application will improve the grant chances
- The proposals were reviewed
- This Last grant was well received
- There will be new guide lines with the new people in office
- There are no were no further questions presented

Hearing was adjourned @ 6:30 p.m.
Respectful Submitted:

Kathleen A. Schmelzle
Forestport Town clerk




